
A 
s a community of faith 
we have been asked to 
remember the 
following people in our 
prayers: 

Those who are sick: 

Fr. Noel Barry, Brenda Manclarke, 
Honor Johnston, Michael Burns, 
Pat Fitzpatrick, Isobella Toland, 
Betty Shivers, Cathie Prior, David 
Warren, 
Gaia Lunardi, Catriona McDonld, 
Annie Jedrzewski 

Those who have died recently: 

Josh Tullius (aged 3 days, Funeral: 
Wednesday 10 am); Lisa McArdle 
(Funeral Friday 10 am); 
Marie Prior; Stephen Sneddon;  
Nan McGonnigle; Charlie Anderson; 

All the faithful departed 

  

Those whose anniversary is at this 
time: 

Tony Hepburn; Daniel and Liz 
McKillop 

Sunday Mass: 
Vigil Mass – 6.30pm, Saturday;  

Sunday Mass 11.00am; 6.30pm 

 

Daily Mass:  10.00am 

Liturgy of the Hours: 
Morning Prayer of the Church:  9.45am. 

Monday-Saturday 

    

Confessions: 
Saturday 10.30am; 5.30-6.00 pm 

1213A Dumbarton Road,  

Glasgow, G14 9UP 

0141 950 2488 

 
Office@stpaulwhiteinch.org 

Twitter @StPaulsGlasgow 

 

Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/stpaulswhiteinch 

 

St Paul’s is Parish of the Archdiocese of 
Glasgow, Designated Religious Charity, 

Number SCO18140 

 

Rt. Rev. Mgr. 
Peter Canon Smith, 

Parish Priest 

pp@stpaulwhiteinch.org 
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TOTE 9 November 2 November 

Winner Sheila Watson  Pat Ross 

Numbers 26:46 21:31 

Agent Agnes Barrett Agnes Barrett 

Parish Meetings:  

All meetings at 7.30 pm:  

Passkeepers and welcomers: Tuesday 

18th November in the church 

Music Ministry: Tuesday 25th November 

Archbishop Tartaglia will visit the parish 

next Sunday, the Feast of Christ the King.  

The Archbishop will celebrate the 11.00 

Mass and join us in the hall afterwards.  

November lists are still available, please 
take one and fill in the names of the 
deceased for whom you wish to pray. 

Mass will be offered throughout 
November for all those listed.  

The Parish Hall, - Tea and coffee after the 11.00 

Mass on Sunday—All are welcome 

Hopefully, you have already noticed the 

significant improvements to the porch as you 

entered the church today. There are new 

lights in the porch, again LED extremely low 

power and yet extremely bright too.  They 

should not need a new bulb for twenty

years!!  As only two rooms in the house even 

have lampshades, I am also having LED fitted 

in the house where possible. The reduced 

electricity bills will be a bonus for us in years 

to come.  The porch has also been repainted 

and the woodwork cleaned and re

From now on we will not allow any posters 

etc. to be stuck to the walls of the porch. All 

posters / adverts must always be attached to 

a noticeboard. No exceptions. I hope you will 

agree this is a reasonable rule. The porch 

has been tidied up and cleared of things we 

do not need

I am seeking to find a way of removing Blu

Tack from the bricks inside the church which 

are filthy from bits of that ingrained in the 

brick. Hence again the rule

ever please.

Pro-Life Mass in Blessed John Duns Scotus 

Church in the Gorbals, on 19th November. 

Exposition 6pm Rosary 7pm and Mass 7.30pm. 

Tribunal Mass in the Cathedral on Friday 28th 

November at 11.30.  Celebrated by the 

Archbishop, all are invited. 

Vespers for the Solemnity of Christ The King 

4.00pm in Saint Andrew’s Cathedral next Sunday 

All are welcome. 

Sunday Evening Prayer for Advent 

During Advent, i.e. from 30th November, we will celebrate 

Evening Prayer in the Parish here on Sunday Evenings at 5.00 pm 

with Exposition and Benediction 

Parish Finances—Income  

 

 2 November 9 Nov 

Offertory £621 £602 

Second Collection £341 £265 

The Christmas Fair (to raise funds for the Restoration 

Fund) will be held in the Church hall on Saturday 29th 

November at 11.00am.   There will be a hamper at the back 

of the Church for all donations of goods – items required 

are: 

 Bottles for the bottle stall; Baking; Gifts for Raffle; Gifts 

for Tombola stall; Jewellery; Books; Soft Toys 

 Please give generously as always.   This is not a jumble 

sale so no jumble items please. 

 Agnes A. Barrett—0141-576-0841 / 07877899265 

Hopefully, you have already noticed the 

significant improvements to the porch as you 

entered the church today. There are new 

lights in the porch, again LED extremely low 

power and yet extremely bright too.  They 

should not need a new bulb for twenty-five 

years!!  As only two rooms in the house even 

have lampshades, I am also having LED fitted 

in the house where possible. The reduced 

electricity bills will be a bonus for us in years 

to come.  The porch has also been repainted 

and the woodwork cleaned and re-varnished. 

From now on we will not allow any posters 

etc. to be stuck to the walls of the porch. All 

posters / adverts must always be attached to 

a noticeboard. No exceptions. I hope you will 

agree this is a reasonable rule. The porch 

has been tidied up and cleared of things we 

do not need—I hope we will keep it that way. 

I am seeking to find a way of removing Blu-

Tack from the bricks inside the church which 

are filthy from bits of that ingrained in the 

brick. Hence again the rule—no Blu-Tack 

ever please. 

Today the Second Collection will be for the Assisted Parishes 

Fund of the Archdiocese. This money assists parishes in need 

throughout the Diocese. Please support our sister parishes. 


